
Report on the 

MoU Signing with FICCI Tamil Nadu State Council and VIT University 
On 16th April 2018 at VIT, Vellore 

 
FICCI Tamil Nadu State Council entered an MoU with VIT, University to establish a good relationship with 
the academia and industry and to facilitate better synergy between the industry and the employable 
students.  This MoU will facilitate FICCI to utilize strength of VIT University and to bridge the gap 
between the University and the Industry. Both agreed to work mutually with full extent for the success 
of areas that are identified for fulfilling the industry expectations, government requirements and 
community developmental needs. 
 
The MoU was signed by Dr. G. Viswanathan, Chancellor, VIT University, Vellore and Mr. Ruban Hobday, 
Additional Director & Head, FICCI, Tamil Nadu State Council on 16th April 2018. The MoU is renewable 
after 3 years.  


